

Bible Education and Missionary Service P.O. Box 10200 • 15444 Duckworth Road • Gulfport, MS 39505-0200 Phone (228) 832-1096 • Fax (228) 832-1695

Rene' J. Freret, D.D. President

Phone (228) 832-1096

January, 2021, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ, I pray that each of you are doing well.

Our Country Needs Prayer

Please pray for our country. We do not know what the future holds. but I am glad that we can know the one who holds the future. In writing René and Freda Freret to the brethren in Philippi, the Apostle Paul wrote, "Brethren, I count not myself to have apprehended: but this one thing I do, forgetting those things which are behind, and reaching forth unto those things which are before, I press toward the mark for the prize of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus," Philippians 3:13-14.



Loss of a Great Servant of God

Missionary Tommy Tillman, passed away on Thursday, December 10, 2020. He was a missionary to Russian sailors in New Orleans, Louisiana and to the lepers in Thailand and Mongolia. In Thailand, Bro. Tommy established homes for leper children, churches for lepers, and a school for teaching children of lepers. For many years, the Beams ministry has supplied Bibles to him.

I knew Bro. Tillman when he lived in Bay St. Louis, Mississippi. After Hurricane Katrina, he called me and asked me to go and check on his house. I went and found his home completely destroyed. He lost everything. He came for a few hours, then left for Tennessee, where he moved his ministry.

Please pray for Mrs. Tillman and her family in their time of grief.



Bro. Tommy Tillman

Thank You

Freda and I thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries.

René and Freda Freret

Dene D. Freres